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Senator Gavarone

A   R E S O L U T I O N

Honoring Gloria Gajewicz on receiving a 2019 Presidential 

Award for Excellence in Mathematics and Science 

Teaching.

WHEREAS, The members of the Senate of the 133rd General 
Assembly of Ohio are pleased to commend Gloria Gajewicz on being 
presented with a 2019 Presidential Award for Excellence in 
Mathematics and Science Teaching; and

WHEREAS, Motivated by a deep concern for our youth, Gloria 
Gajewicz has brought insight, expertise, and ability to the 
important task of guiding young minds. A skillful and supportive 
instructor, she has encouraged many individuals to develop their 
knowledge and interests and has instilled within them an 
appreciation of the importance of education that will benefit them 
throughout their lives. In recognition of her tremendous 
contributions, a national committee of prominent mathematicians, 
scientists, educational researchers, and colleagues recommended 
her for this prestigious accolade that was bestowed upon her by 
the President of the United States; and

WHEREAS, A teacher at Bowling Green High School for the past 
eighteen years, Gloria Gajewicz has not only inspired students and 
faculty members alike to set ambitious goals and high standards 
for themselves but also has initiated the institution’s first 
robotics team and has served as a leader for the American Modeling 
Teachers Association. Understandably, her admirable dedication, 
spirited intellect, and painstaking approach to her work have won 
her a host of admirers; and

WHEREAS, Diligently committed to ensuring that her pupils 
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receive the best possible education, Gloria Gajewicz has 
established herself as a truly innovative educator. She has 
effectively incorporated creativity into her science curriculum, 
thereby fostering a spirit of meaningful inquiry, engagement, and 
collaboration in her classroom. Her noteworthy record of 
achievement shows the potential of each person to have a positive 
effect on the quality of life in our society, and we applaud her 
on her outstanding efforts; therefore be it

RESOLVED, That we, the members of the Senate of the 133rd 
General Assembly of Ohio, in adopting this Resolution, pay tribute 
to Gloria Gajewicz as the recipient of a 2019 Presidential Award 
for Excellence in Mathematics and Science Teaching and wish her 
the best in her future endeavors; and be it further

RESOLVED, That the Clerk of the Senate transmit a duly 
authenticated copy of this Resolution to Gloria Gajewicz.
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